
Re-Elect TRENT LANGDON 
as 

    NLTA Vice-President (2019-2021) 
Dear Colleagues: 

As we approach the NLTA Election on December 4th, please consider my platform: 

 #1: We are a Union & a Professional Association - 
both are equally essential to our protection and 
growth. As a teacher, Chair of your Negotiating Team, 
and member of the Provincial Executive, these dual 
mandates drive my daily work.   

#2: Now is NOT the time to be complacent. The 
Newfoundland & Labrador public education system is 
undergoing significant change at unprecedented 
rates. The recommendations of the Premier's Task 
Force require constant monitoring, critical analysis, 
and calculated responses.  

I make every effort to educate myself on provincial, national, and international 
issues impacting education and teacher welfare (e.g. workplace mental health, 
violence, student accountability,...), proactively engaging in efforts to reduce 
workload and workplace stressors.   

#3: I value your time, your contribution, and your perspective. There are times 
when you need individual support and attention. I have been available to 
members as needed and will commit to serving you in this personal capacity.  

‘Proactive and Proven Representation’ 

I respectfully ask for your support on December 4th 


